
 

Dear Colleagues: 

I’m happy to announce we are welcoming back to the Kern Community College District Mr. 
Abe Ali as our new Vice Chancellor of Human Resources.  

Mr. Ibrahim “Abe” Ali has served 28 years in Human Resources 
management. Abe led Mt. San Antonio College for the past 5 years 
as Vice President for Human Resources. Prior to Mt. SAC, Abe 
served 8 years at Kern as Vice Chancellor of Human Resources. He 
started his professional career at College of the Redwoods as Vice 
President, Chief Human Resources and Equal Employment Officer 
for 10 years. Abe’s experience includes serving as lead 
management negotiator for faculty and classified bargaining, 
developing and managing personnel policies, and taking the lead in 
organizing district-wide professional development programs. 

Thank you Dr. Zav Dadabhoy, Chair of the search committee, and all committee members 
for your work on this important search. 

Please drop Abe a welcoming note at abeali87@gmail.com. 

The future remains bright at KCCD! 

With much warmth and collegiality. 

sonya  
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